

Secaucus Knightly News

Promoting Faith, Family, Community, Life and Patriotism!
P. O. Box 1016, Secaucus, NJ 07094

Newsletter of Mary Immaculate Council #12769, Knights of Columbus

Charity - Unity - Fraternity - Patriotism

April, 2020

Staying with our Faith and Staying safe!

The Grand Knight's message:

Knights, we're going Brother difficult some times. through Finding the balance between our duties as Knights and keeping ourselves and our families safe isn't easy. Supreme is asking us to go into the breach to help our neighbors if food or medications are needed. I'm proud to say some of our brothers are doing this without being asked. I'm asking if anyone does step out to help please follow all the safety rules to protect yourself and your loved ones. I spoke with Father Vic concerning Palm Sunday and offered on behalf of the Council to bring palms to parishioners who are ill or who are on the shut-in list. The palms could be left on their porches. Father will post this offer on the Church website. If you know of anyone that could use something from the store or drug store please let me know. Deputy Grand Knight Steve and a couple of our younger Knights offered to help. Neal is still delivering bread to the various shelters. Brothers, if there is a concern you are aware of that the Knights could assist with please give me a call. In the meantime please take advantage of all our Church has to offer on line, including Sunday mass. I'll be in touch as the need arises.

Vivat Jesus, Rich Steffens, Grand Knight Cell: 201-481-8751



The sisters at the FCDC in Fairview thank the council for the rice and crackers sent via BJ's club.

Secaucus Knightly News - April 2020

The Council officers have voted to give \$250 to the Secaucus Emergency Fund. This is funded from the Take-A-Pan, Give-A-Pan cash donations.

Visit our website at: www.kofc12769.org to view the schedule of televised Masses and Religious Devotions from Immaculate Conception Church.

You can view the Sunday Mass on FaceBook at 10am at https://www.facebook.com/ICC-Secaucus-NJ-112440280387517

Click on or copy the blue links and paste into your web browser's address or search line.

Have you paid your dues?
At \$25 per year, it's truly a bargain!
Contact Richard Marrero, FS
richardmarrero@yahoo.com

Do you have an article or photos from any KofC activities?

Please send them to: newsletter@kofc12769.org

Masquerade Ball Guests!



Fr. Rolando with Rich and Kathy



Joe Saccente with Rich & Kathy

All the Dews that Fits We Print!